
To register, contact Christine Broski at
cbroski@clarkschools.org  or 

(732) 574-9600 x3355 by May 6th. 

Arthur L. Johnson High School

Instructional Media Center

MONDAY, MAY 13TH, 6 P.M. 

O p e n  t o  a l l   p a r e n t s   w h o  h a v e  c h i l d r e n  a t t e n d i n g  t h e  C l a r k  S c h o o l s  

The Clark Public School District's
PARENT UNIVERSITY 

PRESENTS
Tea with the Superintendent

Preparing for College 
Join us for an informational discussion with our 

 Director of School Counseling Andrew Amendola  
on how to best help you and your child prepare 

for college!  Practical strategies focusing on
social/emotional skills will be shared!  


